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Milwaukee Nuclear Medicine License No. 48-26035-01
ATTN: Ms. Jan Knobel Docket No. 030-31075

Manager
2433 N. Mayfair Road
Suite 204
Wauwatosa, WI 53226

Dear Ms. Knobel:

As a result of the inspection conducted on March 25, 1994, the enclosed
NRC Form 591, SAFETY INSPECTION, is issued for License No. 48-26035-01.
The form sets forth the violations noted. Please acknowledge receipt of
this form by signing and dating in the appropriate space on all copies. You
are requested to retain the original and return four signed and dated copies
to this office within ten days of the receipt of this letter.

I wish to express my appreciation for the cooperation extended to me during
the inspection.

Sincerely,

Sam Mulay
Radiation Specialist

Enclosure: NRC Form 591
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